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"The world is a safer place today thanks to the courageous men and women fighting around

the globe in defense of our freedom and the determination of their commander in chief,

President Obama. 

Amidst the joy on this great day for the United States, we should keep in our thoughts and

prayers the thousands of victims of Osama Bin Laden’s depravity and hate. I hope that this

is a day of at least some solace for their loved ones."


